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ADDENDUM 2 
 

To:  All Interested Proposers 
  
From:  Linda Gonzalez, Inventory Bid Technician  
  
Date:  April 20, 2009 
  
Subject: Bid # 09-030, Construction of Storm Water Improvements to the El 

Paso County Northeast Annex 
 
 
The Purchasing Department received questions relating to the above referenced 
proposal; the response to the following question: 
 
1.  Who is inspecting the Storm water? 
 
The City of El Paso will be inspecting this project since it is within the City of El Paso 
jurisdiction.  The contractor is responsible for coordinating with the City for 
inspections just like any other project within the City of El Paso.  However, the 
County, as the owner, along with the Project Engineer/Consultant will also be 
performing periodic inspections. 
 
2. When were the plans actually produced/approved for this project? 
 
The Project Consultant began preparing the project documents on April 21, 2008.  
The grading permit from the City of El Paso has been ready to be issued since 
December 18, 2008, pending contractor information.  The contractor will not be 
responsible for any City of El Paso construction permit fees for this project. 
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